THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF EDUCATION LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

March 14, 1939

Dr. Forrest C. Allen 105 Robinson Gymnasium The University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

Thank you for the copy of Superintendent Young's letter in reply to your questionnaire.

There is nothing to prevent students from making such elections. Suitable guidance will enable them to meet this stipulation.

I will appreciate very much, of course, receiving a digest of the results from the survey.

Sincerely yours,

Raymond A. Schwegler

Dean

MR:RW